
Student Notices 
Friday, February 2, 2024 

 

Announcement 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Grades 10, 11 and 12 students!  Were you busy wrapping up your first semester course work and missed the 
deadline for the RCMP Youth Academy?  Well, GREAT NEWS!  The deadline to apply to the Youth Academy has 
been extended to Thursday, February 29th!  The application is available through your counsellor or CIA and is also 
posted on the SD38 Career Programs website.  Don't miss this opportunity! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
If you are interested in playing for the school ice hockey team, please see Mr.Ververgaert in the PE office. All players 
are welcome.  
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Attention Ski and Snowboard Club members heading to Cypress on Wednesday February 7: 
This is a reminder to let your teachers know that you will be leaving class at 2:25. Please change into your ski 
clothes before loading the bus at 2:35, as there will not be time to do so when we get there. Make sure you have 
food and a warm change of clothes with you. Do not take valuables, as our bags will be left in a public area at 
Cypress lodge and will not be supervised. Parent pick up is promptly at 10:00 PM and we may not have access to the 
school when we get back, so take what you need with you. If there are any changes to the plan, you will be informed 
the day before. See you soon! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
SLSS SciHealth Alliance is hosting our next seminar featuring Nathan Cheng, a Primary Care Paramedic with the BC 
Emergency Health Services. This will be held on Monday, February 5th during lunch in room 702! Come by and don’t 
miss out on this amazing opportunity! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Reminder to the 5 homerooms that were Winner of Pizza Lunch – It is happening today for the following homerooms:
   Mr. Lin/Parker -HR 16 

 Ms. Cheema -HR 5 
 Mr. Thompson-HR 38 
 Mr. Stoddard -HR 35 
 Ms. Simpsons -HR46 

Congratulations to all the Winners – you can see the winning posters in the main hallway across Legends gym and the 
runner ups in the 400 wing outside of room 411. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 


